
COVID-19 Precautions – Fleetwood Pool 

As of April 15, 2021 

Fleetwood Pool Capacity:  592 patrons 

Current restriction:  50% capacity 

 We are limiting the number of season memberships that are available for purchase 

 Only members will be permitted to enter during the hours of 11:00am and 2:00pm (no daily 

admission guests, even if they are with a member, will be permitted to enter during this time 

frame).  Members are welcome to stay the entire time the pool is open (11:00am -7:30pm) or 

come and go throughout the day. 

 Each day, a determination will be made (based upon how many members are present at 1:45pm 

and allowing for members who may choose to enter the pool later in the day) if there will be 

daily admission passes that will be available for purchase starting at 2:00.  This information will 

be posted on our Facebook page. 

 Members and guests are asked to wear masks during the following times:  

o Upon entry and exit from the facility (we discourage people from forming a line outside 

the gate prior to pool entry.  If a line does form, we ask that you practice social 

distancing) 

o When using the restrooms 

o When social distancing is not possible outside of the water 

 Swimmers are encouraged to practice social distancing while swimming in the pool. 

 High touch areas (ladders, railings, bathroom sinks, etc.) will be cleaned/sanitized on a regular 

schedule throughout the day. 

 If you are experiencing any COVID-19 related symptoms, we ask that you stay home and do not 

visit the facility until you consult with your doctor. 

 

 

*These precautions reflect the current recommendations that have been released by PRPS 

(Pennsylvania Recreation and Park Society – dated March 5, 2021).  If these recommendations 

change, we will communicate how it will affect our current precautions/operations. 


